
 

October 10, 2018 

CCPS Provides Update to Hurricane Michael Monitoring 
The leadership of Clayton County Public School (CCPS) has been aggressively monitoring the             
movement and condition of Hurricane Michael throughout today, Wednesday, October 10th. As a result,              
we have canceled all outdoor athletic and after school activities as a precaution. We will continue to use                  
information from the National Weather Service and Clayton County Emergency Management to            
determine our next steps as it relates to Hurricane Michael.  

The school district leadership will use all means possible to determine what potential impact the storm                
will have on our ability to have school on Thursday, October 11th. We will make a decision as to                   
whether there will be school or if we will be closed by 4:30 a.m. on Thursday morning. You are advised                    
to follow all of our usual communication platforms and news outlets for any additional information. 

  
About Clayton County Public Schools  

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited through AdvancED – Southern Association             
of Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a              
focused world-class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten             
through 12th grade. Serving over 55,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among the               
100 largest school districts in the U.S. and is the fifth largest school system in Georgia.  
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